
 
 
You have received these guidelines because your teacher is going to arrange to do live lessons with your 
class. 
 
Please read ‘​A Guide To Safer Live Lessons​’ first which will give you a general understanding of what live 
lessons are and things to think about. 
 
Before joining the meeting, make sure you are logged into your school Google account, if you don’t know 
how to do this then watch the video called ‘​Using your Google Login​’ on the schools YouTube channel or 
here - ​https://youtu.be/IUwZt1US_2s 
 
You will not be allowed to access the live lesson if you are not logged into your school Google account - 
this is for your safety and so we know it is you in the lesson. 
 
If you don’t know your login details then get in touch with Mr Samuel via ClassDojo and he will be able to 
send them to you. 
 
You ​MUST​ follow these guidelines every time you use Google Meet and join a live lesson. 
 

1. Always follow the schools Acceptable Use Policy for your Year group (Please ask if you need a 
copy of this). 

2. Use either the Google Meet nickname given to you by your teacher or use the link within Google 
Classroom to join the live lesson. The nickname or link will only work for you once your teacher has 
joined the live lesson. 

3. Parents should not join the Meet with their child. 
4. If possible, choose somewhere in your home where you won’t get distracted e.g. by the TV or pets. 
5. Always wear suitable clothes - don’t be joining us wearing your pyjamas. 
6. Please mute yourself when joining the Meet. Keep your microphone muted unless your teacher 

asks you to speak - if everyone talks at the same time it is hard to hear what people are saying. 
7. Always be polite with everyone. 
8. If you want to ask a question then use the chat - do not use emojis unless asked to by your teacher. 
9. If asked to talk, speak clearly so everyone can hear you. 
10. Do not make faces or do things to distract everyone else. 
11. Leave the meeting as soon as the meeting has finished. Your teacher will be the first one to enter 

and the last one to leave the meeting. 
12. Only accept meeting invitations from school staff. 
13. Do not record the meeting or take pictures of it on another device. 
14. You do not have to turn your camera on if you don’t want to. 
15. All live lessons and Meetings between staff members and children will be recorded and 2 staff 

members will be present at all times. These recordings are made to keep everyone safe and will be 
kept for no longer than 12 months. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding any of the above then please get in touch with Mr Samuel 
who will be more than happy to help. 

https://youtu.be/IUwZt1US_2s



